
2021-2022 Bullying Report
July 1, 2021 - December 31, 2021

Louisville City Schools Board of Education

Semi-Annual Bullying Report:

In compliance with ORC 3313.666, I am providing a written report of any and all bullying
incidences reported for the first semester of the 2021-2022 school year (July
1-December 31, 2021).  In grades K-12 we had zero (0) reported cases of bullying.

Michele Shaffer
Superintendent


